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B. P. 0i1 Company License No. SUB-941 (Terminated)
ATTN: Dennis Jonke, Manager Docket No. 040-007753 (Terminated)
Health, Safety and
Environment

200 Public Square, 7-4655-D
Cleveland, OH 44114

Dear Mr. Jonke:

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF STANDARD OIL COMPANY FILES POSSESSED BY BP AMERICA
(LICENSE NO. SUB-941)

This refers to your telephone conversation with Mr. Ken Lambert of my staff.
During this call we requested information regarding the Standard 0i1 Company,
a former NRC licensee who conducted licensed activities at your facility.
However, it was indicated that before providing this information, that we
provide you a letter describing our reasons for requesting this information.

The NRC recently undertook an initiative to reviaw Ticense file documents of
formerly terminated licenses. This was to identify licenses which may have
been closed-out with insufficient data to determine if residual radioactive
materials remained. The license file review attempts to identify
documentation regarding decontamination activities, disposal of radioactive
materials, and close-out surveys. When documentation does not exist in
license files, attempts are made to contact the former licensee or current
owner of the property, to request any documentation that may exist. If
documentation does not exist, a radiological survey of the facility is
scheduled. The survey is conducted to ensure that residual radioactive
material does not remain on building surfaces in excess of NRC's unrestricted
use criteria.

Due to insufficient informatior in our files, we request that BP America
review its files for any records pertaining to Standard 0i1 Company License
No. SUB-941 and contact any Tong-time employees who may have knowledge of
licensed activities. If records are located and pertain to close-out surveys
or onsite disposal, we request copies of those records for NRC review.

1
If records pertaining to onsite disposal and close-out surveys cannot be |
located or are reviewed by NRC and deemed inadequate to determine the |
radiological status of the pilot plant, we wish to conduct surveys of the |
pilot plant, grounds outside pilot plant, all possible onsite disposal areas, |
and storage areas on March 8-9, 1994.
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I you have any questions, need additional information, or if March 8-9, 1994
is an unacceptable date for the survey please contact Ken Lambert at 708/829-
9853 or myself at 708/829-9856.

Sincerely,

N P L

George M. McCann, Chief
Fuel Facilities and Decommissioning
Section
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